

29 April 2021

Freedom of Information Barts Health NHS Trust Information Governance (FOI) Shape Your Story Floor 9, 20 Churchill Place London, E14 5HJ

Dear Jenny Dawson

Your Request for Information: FOI-0231-21

Thank you for your request for information which has been processed under the Freedom of Information (FOI) Act 2000.

Your request and the response are below:

I am interested in obtaining the latest Drug Patient Level Contract Monitoring (DrPLCM) report for Barts Health NHS Trust under Freedom of Information and kindly request your help.

These are the records sent monthly from every provider to NHS Improvement in a .csv format. I would be grateful if you could send existing file(s) and nullify records that include personal data of patients, before responding. Please see the appendix below for the list of fields requested.

## Please include:

- The total dataset sent to NHS Improvement for all commissioners, rather than a single CCG
- All hospitals in your NHS Trust
- All inpatient, outpatient, A&E and other clinic records
- Jan 2019 to Dec 2020 showing monthly breakdown
- In .csv format

Please find attached. As requested all patient identifiable information has been removed. Furthermore, please note that since the request crosses over different financial years, a few of the columns are blank since this was not a requirement in some years.

The information we have provided is the copyright of Barts Health NHS Trust (unless stated otherwise). You may re-use the information in accordance with the Open Government Licence: <a href="https://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/doc/open-government-licence/version/3/">https://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/doc/open-government-licence/version/3/</a>
For information which is not Barts Health NHS Trust copyright e.g. external websites, please contact the named party directly.





If you are dissatisfied with how your request has been handled, please contact the FOI Team to see if your concerns can be addressed informally.

Alternatively, you can request a formal internal review of our response. Please state that you are requesting an internal review and address your complaint in writing to:

Head of Information Governance & Trust Data Protection Officer Barts Health NHS Trust Email: foi.bartshealth@nhs.net

Postal address:
Head of Information Governance
& Trust Data Protection Officer
Barts Health NHS Trust
Information Governance
Shape Your Story
Floor 9, 20 Churchill Place
London, E14 5HJ

If, after we have addressed your complaint, you remain dissatisfied with how we have responded, you are entitled to appeal to the Information Commissioner (Tel: 01625 545 745). Details are shown at <a href="https://www.ico.org.uk">www.ico.org.uk</a>.

Yours sincerely,

Freedom of Information Team Barts Health NHS Trust Information Governance (FOI) Shape Your Story Floor 9, 20 Churchill Place London, E14 5HJ

Website: <a href="www.bartshealth.nhs.uk">www.bartshealth.nhs.uk</a> foi.bartshealth@nhs.net